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Happy Holidays From Our Home to Yours!  
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(Holiday and New Year Wishes Note) 

Veterans Day Celebration 

This year community members from 

the Arbors at Stoughton boarded our 

Van to enjoy a Veterans                            

Memorial Day Parade. 

Kicking things off with a bang the 

Stoughton High School Marching 

Band lead us in patriotic melodies that 

could be heard throughout the town.   

Residents where then delighted by 

Guest Speaker Gary Highlander who 

discussed and honored the 100th                               

Anniversary for then end of WWI.  

The most resonating moment for our 

group was the ringing of the bell on 

the 11th day at the 11th hour which 

started our moment of silence.  

To all our Veterans                                 

Thank you for everything you’ve done! 
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 Arbors Treat Crew:  Pie Master’s Edition 

 

 

The Arbors Treat Crew decided to try their hands at baking some 
homemade Cherry and Blueberry Pie! Each of us took turns add-
ing  together all the necessary ingredients to make our pie’s deli-

ciously tasteful.  

Thanks to our Program Director Brittany who brought in a little 
fun by decorating our pie crusts with many dough hearts. Created 

by using a cookie cutter! 

As our pub filled with that beautiful aroma we reminisced about 
our Holiday Dessert Traditions and enjoyed a warm slice of pie 

surrounded by our friends.  

We’re excited for next month treat adventures and will definitely 
be bringing our sweet tooth!  

4H Club Visits! 

This Month we enjoyed a visit with the local 4H Club in 

our very own Activity Room! Children with their parents 

arrived eager to share their knowledge and furry best 

friends with us!  

We even had our very own presentation on Racing Pi-

geons! The kids did a great job and the information was 

quiet intriguing! In fact did you know that once a racing 

pigeon is relocated it will always return to its “home” 

which is the place that they are born!  

Some of us even enjoyed petting a couple bearded 

dragons and they weren’t as frightening as you’d think! 

Just a little scaly! We can’t wait for their next visit and to 

see what other types of friends they may be bringing!  

 

 

Giving Back... 

We’re all aware that there are those less fortunate than      
ourselves who could truly use our help, especially at this 

time of year. Therefore, each December we choose a worthy 
cause that allows us to “Give Back” to the local community.  

This year we’ll feature a Giving Tree to benefit                         
My Brothers Keeper out  of Easton. Please join us in our  

efforts by taking a tag from our tree and purchasing the gift 
requested. Seasonally wrap your donation, tag with the    
recipient’s gender, age and deliver it to the receptionist                  

no later than December 14th.  

Feel free to call with any questions you may have.  

Thanks in advance for your kindness and generous support. 
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“Welcome to The Arbors Family” 

Office Manager:  

Courtney Brennan 

Hi, I’m Courtney,                                

the new Office Manager!                

I am 25 years old and a              

graduate of Purdue University. I 

have been with the Arbors on 

and off for 2.5 years, previously 

holding a position in Stonehill 

College’s Admission Office. I 

grew up in Canton but currently 

reside in Quincy with my friend of 

20 years. In my spare time I like 

to cook, play board games, and 

hang out with my family, friends 

and rottie, Ava. I am thrilled to be 

back with the Arbors Family!  

Traditional Activity Director: 

Capreace Silva  

Hi, my name is Veronica Alvelo. I am 31 years old. I was born and raised in Boston, MA. I am a 

mother to a beautiful 7-year-old little girl named Renee’. I am currently working towards earning 

my bachelor’s degree in Human Services at Fisher College. Prior to joining The Arbors at 

Stoughton, I worked as a Certified Infant, Toddler, and Preschool Teacher. I have over 8 years 

of experience in the Early Childhood field. I also work as a part-time Lead Brand Associate in 

retail. (I love to shop! The discount is great!) Some of my other hobbies include cooking,                

decorating, and crafts. I am extremely happy to be a part of the wonderful team here at The        

Arbors. I look forward to working with the wonderful residents.                                                            

Everyone has been extremely warm and welcoming.  

Full Time Receptionist:  

Veronica Alvelo 
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Just a Friendly Reminder… 
 
 

In order for Chef Jackie and his dietary staff to plan for the 
upcoming Christmas meal, please let the receptionist know, no later 
than December 18th, if you will be joining us here at The Arbors; if 

you will be having guests (there is a 4 guest maximum—cost is $ 
12.00 per guest); or if you are planning to go out for the meal.   

There will be only one seating at 11:30 noon.  
 
 

The holiday menu will consist of:  
(Jackie will send me this tonight, it will be input in the morning!)           
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Happy December Birth-

days! 

  
Happy Birthday 

December Babies! 

Jane A. 12/2 

 Myrna C. 12/11 

  Marilyn L. 12/13 

   Mildred O. 12/24  

Rose M. 12/27 

Robert M.12/30 

     

  Welcome Home 

   New Residents! 
 

 

Diane O. 

 

 

Traditional Residents 
 

Don’t Forget to Check your Calendars 
 

And Sign Up Early for December Outings  
 

Seating is limited and will fill up fast! 
 

Please see Capreace Silva, 

 The Arbors Traditional Activity Director,  

for further details.  

 

Hello Neighbor!  

 

 

 

On a Tuesday afternoon members from the                      

Arbors at Stoughton gathered together and                         

traveled to the  local Stoughton Council on                    

Aging to play one of our favorite games BINGO!                       

It’s easy to see we all had a blast and we all agreed 

we can’t wait to go back!  


